Advisory No. <u>003</u>, s. 2021 March 4, 2021

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

Region VII (Visit: http://www.depedtagbilaran.org)

NOTICE TO ALL, PUBLIC AND PRIVATE MOTOR VEHICLE OWNERS

- 1. This Office notifies all transacting public and private motor vehicle owners to park properly your vehicles in the designated parking areas to avoid blocking the entrance of this Office and traffic flow of the public road going to Tagbilaran City College.
- 2. This reminder is for the safety and security of everybody.
- 3. For your information and guidance.

JIAL/CPC/ADMIN/atm

February 24, 2021

Dr. JOSEPH IRWIN LAGURASchools Division Superintendent
DepEd-Tagbilaran City
Tagbilaran City

Dear Dr. Lagura:

Greetings!

The City Government of Tagbilaran would like to extend our sincerest gratitude for your continued support and participation in the programs, projects and activities of the city.

We would like to forward a concern raised by our faculty and staff of Tagbilaran City College (TCC). They expressed that, at times, they would have a difficulty in passing through the road leading to TCC since vehicles of the employees from your agency or clients of your agency are blocking the way.

With this, we would like to request your good office to remind your employees and clients to park their vehicles on your identified spaces which will not block the traffic flow.

We are hoping for a positive response regarding this matter.

Thank you and more power!

Very truly yours,

JOHN GEESNELL L. YAP II City Mayor

BY AUTHORITY OF THE CITY MAYOR:

CATHELYN O. TORREMOCHA, CPA, MPA

OIC, City Administrator's Office